From: Anne Taute_

Sent: 18 March 2019 13:14

To: Planning

Subject: Representation re: Application number: 2018/6073/P

103-105 Southampton Row London WC1B 4HH
Application number: 2018/6073/P

Use of ground floor as restaurant (Class A3).
Application type: Full Planning Permission

Please note: Camden Council’s Internet connection has been offline since
Friday 15% March and is still inoperative due to “outage” problems, so
these comments cannot be submitted on your regular web site form. I
have been advised by your Planning Department to submit them to you
as an e-mail, and I hope you will kindly give them consideration.

On the grounds of public nuisance, I would like to request that this
planning application for continued use is only granted on condition that a
radical improvement is made to their kitchen extract system at the rear of
their premises - one which will guarantee the dispersal of cooking fumes
to a level that prevents them being directed over the properties on the
south side of Russell Square.

Despite promises to improve their extraction system, the Antalya
restaurant has not done so. For years the smells of hot fat and fried food
from their grill has been so considerable that it is not possible to open any
window on the south side of my property without being invaded by it. The
film of airborne grease that accompanies the fumes is equally distressing.

I, and my fellow residents, have faith that if Antalya's planning application
could be made subject to the imposition of this condition by Camden
Planning officers, the owners might at last take the appropriate action to
correct this public nuisance.

Many thanks,

Kind regards

Anne Taute







